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March 25, 2019
Re: City of Hamilton Truck Route Review

To the Committee:

As part of our continued advocacy for safe streets and support for Vision Zero, the
Corktown Neighbourhood Association joins Beasley Neighbourhood Association in
urging the City of Hamilton's Truck Route Subcommittee to prioritize community safety
over speed and convenience and consider the following principles when establishing
the scope of the upcoming Truck Route Review, particularly that the:

(1) safety and security of all road users (drivers, cyclists, and pedestrians) be the
primary consideration when routing truck traffic;

(2) quality of life of residents around potential truck routes be protected from the noise,
pollution, and congestion of cross-City truck traffic; and

(3) existing high-volume and high-speed routes like the Red Hill Valley Parkway,
Lincoln Alexander Parkway, Nikola Tesla Parkway, and Highway 403 be used as
primary arteries to move truck traffic around and through the City of Hamilton

Sincerely,

Ve lissain

Tima Hussain
Chair





